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To whom it may concern, 

I would first like to applaud you for your efforts to address community issues and long 

standing strife throughout the state. However a restricted set of rights for the law 

abiding citizenry is not the answer. Please focus more on the root causes of the 

issues for whatever outbreaks/ upticks in violence you may be trying to fix. This state 

was soo beautiful when i first moved here,Portland especially,I had never been to 

such a clean big city with such nice folks . It has changed in a scary way and these 

changes are not fiream related. Again, I don't want to down anyone but we need to 

focus on other things! Thanks in advance! 


